
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE TENTATIVE 
BUDGET OF THE ULSTER COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
FOR THE FISCAL YEAR COMMENCING SEPTEMBER 1, 2018 

 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ulster County Legislature will meet 

at Ulster County Community College, College Lounge, Vanderlyn Hall, 

Stone Ridge, New York at 6:30 PM on Tuesday, June 12, 2018, for the 

purpose of holding a Public Hearing on the tentative budget of Ulster 

County Community College for the fiscal year commencing September 1, 

2018. 

 
 
 
Dated:  May 31, 2018             Victoria A. Fabella, Clerk 

   Kingston, New York           Ulster County Legislature  
 
 


